
Peter Zarakas 
Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-3000 

January 3, 1980 

Re: Indian Point Unit NO. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
ATTN: Mr. William 0. Miller, Chief 

License Fee Management Branch 
office of Administration 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Sir: 

Forwarded herewith is a check for $8,300 as requested by your 
December 14, 1979 letter. The payment of this additional fee 
supplements the fee Consolidated Edison submitted with the application 
for amendment to Facility operating License No. DPR-26, dated September 
7, 1979.  

This payment is being made under protest and Consolidated Edison 
reserves the right to challenge the validity of the imposition of 
this fee and the basis for the determination of the amount of the 
fee.  

Very truly yours, 

8001080


